
  Our Week 
 

Wow! We are at the end of the half term already, it has absolutely flown by! 

Here are some of the things we have learnt about at school over this last week 

for you to discuss at home: 

• We had a lovely afternoon on Monday celebrating Miss Lee’s upcoming 

wedding. We wish her the best of luck and hope her special day is magical! 

• We continued our History topic “Adventures through time” by using 

photographs and stories to compare the past with the present day. We 

wrote about things that we had done in our past. 

• After reading “The Smeds and the Smoos” (by Julia Donaldson) we 

designed our own planets that we would like to live on 

• We labelled and described the planets from the story and then story 

mapped them in order of when they were visited.  

• In phonics we have been enjoying learning new special friends and trying 

hard to read our Green words speedily  

• In Maths we looked at sharing. We discussed how we could share fairly. 

• In Games we continued to listen and follow instructions and made sure we 

played by the rules of the games 

• In music we listened to music and responded through dance and actions to 

show how it made us feel. 

• We sang a special song about how we are all different and performed it to 

the rest of the school in our Neurodiversity Collective Worship 

• In RE we talked about how the Church is a special place  

 

Notes for parents 

• Please could you send a pebble/stone in with your child on Thursday after 

half term. We will be decorating them as part of our RE topic 

• Scopay – please can you make sure the children’s lunches are being 

chosen each day  



• Please use the set 2 sound cards to practise with your children during 

the half term. Please keep up their reading every day, they are doing 

such a great job! rwi-set-2-sounds-flashcards.pdf  

• As the weather warms up please make sure that you apply sun cream to 

your child before school  

• A reminder that the children are only to bring in red book bags. We do 

not have the space in our cloakrooms for backpacks 

• We will be learning about animals after half term. 

• Junk modelling and recycling – if you have any recycling to donate after 

the half term that would be greatly appreciated! 

• Please ensure that all school uniform is named 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Monday 2nd June – Back to school 

Thursday 12th June – Managing anxiety in children – Parent/carer workshop  

Friday 20th June AM ONLY – Infants (EYFS & KS1) Sports Day!  

Monday 23rd June – Reserve Sports Day 

School PTA Request: 

We would gratefully receive donations of these items: 

Glue Sticks 

Purple Biros 

Black Whiteboard pens 

Blue ink Manuscript pens 

Blue Tak 

AA Batteries 

Velcro Rolls 

Calpol 

Please leave your donations in the PTA red bin outside the front office. Thank 

you      

 

Have a wonderful half term! 

With best wishes, 
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The Reception Team 


